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DEPARTMENT OF STATISTICS 

MEETING OF THE BOARD OF STUDIES 

BOARD OF STUDIES IN STATISTICS 

 

 

MINUTES OF THE MEETING 

 

The BOS Meeting was held on 17-05-2023 Wednesday at D-Block (Conference Hall) 

Muthayammal College of Arts and Science (Autonomous), Rasipuram. The following points 

were discussed and approved by the members of Board of Studies for the academic year       

2023-2024 for B.Sc., Statistics. 

 

1. I - B.Sc., Statistics (Academic Year: 2023-24)  

Scheme and Syllabi have to be followed as per TANSCHE guidelines for the students 

admitted from the academic year 2023-24 and onwards. 

2. III - B.Sc., Statistics (Academic Year:  2021-22) 

a) DSE courses for V and VI semester were finalized and approved. 

b) The board suggested following the latest edition of reference and text books for 

Discipline Specific Courses and Discipline Specific Elective courses. 

c) The board suggested giving more focus towards the video lectures of specific 

subjects.  

3. Value Added Course offered in B.Sc., Statistics  

The board verified and approved the scheme and syllabus of the Value Added Course       

"Quantitative Aptitude” for the final year students. 

4. The board approved to include NAAN MUDHALVAN Course for B.Sc., Statistics. 

5. The TANSCHE syllabus was approved by the board with the maximum of 25% of  

modification. 

6. The external members appreciated for the addition of new papers in the syllabus. 

 

 

 

Board Chairman                                                                                        Principal 

 




















